
Welcome to the 2023-24 school year at Sundre High and Learning Centre. On behalf of the staff at Sundre High
and Sundre Learning Centre, I would like to wish everyone a happy, healthy start to our new school year. I look
forward to a successful year academically and socially for our students. I know the Leadership group has many
great events planned for this year to increase school spirit and foster a sense of belonging for all students. At SHS
we strive to be a safe and caring environment where everyone feels supported in their learning needs. 
Thanks once again for your continued support as we head into the new school year!

Please be reminded that you can keep up to date on happenings around the school by regularly checking our
Sundre High School webpage at www.sundrehigh.ca and our Facebook page.

~ Scott Saunders

IMPORTANT DATES

ACADEMIC AWARDS NIGHT

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
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Terry Fox Run - September 21
School Council Meeting - September 25 at 6:00 pm
Orange Shirt Day - September 29
Awards Night - September 29 at 6:30 pm

YOUTH MENTAL HEALTH CLINIC PILOT PROGRAM

evening a successful occasion!

Friday, September 29, 2023 at 6:30pm
Seating at 6:00 p.m. in the Gymnasium
Dress: Semi-formal
Please come and help make this

Sundre High School wishes to thank Dr. Somerville and Peaks to
Prairies Primary Network for piloting a Youth Mental Health project
that brings him to the school once per month to meet individually with
students. Parents/Students can book appointments directly through
the Primary Care Network (see below for more information).
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NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION
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TERRY FOX RUN
On Thursday, September 21, Sundre High and Sundre Learning
Centre students will be participating in the Terry Fox Run. We will be
joining with River Valley School where approximately 1000 students
and staff will do a 3km run/walk around the schools and
neighbouring areas. This year our Student Leadership group has
challenged our students to raise $600 for cancer research. If the
goal is met, we will be taping Mr. Kowaliuk to a wall in a celebratory
assembly!  If you are able, donations can be made at the school or on
our online platform:

https://schools.terryfox.ca/SundreHigh

Taken from: https://www.canada.ca/en/canadian-
heritage/campaigns/national-day-truth-reconciliation.html

Both the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day
take place on September 30.
Orange Shirt Day is an Indigenous-led grassroots commemorative day
intended to raise awareness of the individual, family and community
inter-generational impacts of residential schools, and to promote the
concept of “Every Child Matters”. The orange shirt is a symbol of the
stripping away of culture, freedom and self-esteem experienced by
Indigenous children over generations.

 Friday, September 29.

We encourage all staff and 
students to please 

wear orange on

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9cyYkscHUANexGP9cBpIgciiRe2AoxvamijT3hs7N3d-PKw/viewform
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